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In preparation for being audited by a new firm, we’ve begun the transfer of information from 
Aldrich Advisors to Altman Rogers. Our audit will begin on April 18th, having new people in 
almost every position in the department will be challenging, but I’m confident in our department’s 
capabilities. Tia Melovidov is our new cashier and Emily Melovidov started at the end of 
November as our Accounts Payable clerk, training is yet again in full force and once they are ready 
we can start cross training.. 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


